From:
To: -- City Council
Subject: GPAC appointments

**Date:** Sunday, February 5, 2023 11:14:35 AM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---

I understand you will be appointing new members to the General Plan Advisory Committee. I have lived in Petaluma for 43 years, and it is now becoming the overcrowded city I moved here to escape. I have great concerns about losing our open spaces, majestic oaks, and wetlands. Please appoint **Hal Bohner, Ron Chestnut**, and **Brent Newell** to represent us on the GPAC. They have experience with the environment, urban planning, land use, as well as county and city government, and will give the GPAC much needed expertise. They have contributed substantially to our community, and we need strong people with skills and experience to make the best decisions for Petaluma's future.

Thank you.

Lucienne Wurr